
 

SEC Thailand’s public hearing on the proposed rules prohibiting digital asset businesses 
from providing services in a manner which facilitates or supports the use of digital assets 
as a means of payment for goods and services  

The Securities and Exchange Commission, Thailand (“SEC”) is seeking public comments on the 
proposed rules prohibiting digital asset businesses from providing services in a manner which 
facilitates or supports the use of digital assets as a means of payment for goods and services. 
The proposed rules will be applied to all types of digital asset businesses. This aims to prevent 
extensive risks to the general public or the economic and financial system that could occur  
in the event that the use of digital assets as a means of payment for goods and services 
becomes widespread. 

For further details of this public hearing, please visit www.sec.or.th/hearing. Stakeholders and 
interested parties are also welcomed to submit comments and recommendations via the SEC 
Thailand’s website or email: anons@sec.or.th and ekarit@sec.or.th 

The public hearing ends on 8 February, 2022 
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